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SEATTLE, March 31, 2008 -- Boeing and the government of Iraq have signed an agreement in Baghdad for the
purchase of 30 Next-Generation 737s and 10 787 Dreamliners. The order will be booked and added to Boeing's
Orders & Deliveries Web site upon completion of the final contractual terms of the agreement.
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